
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 5th February 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our wonderful PTA have provided us with 

some funds to provide some extras for each 

classroom. We are busy ordering our new     

exciting ‘extras’ and we hope that they will be 

with us for next half term.  They are      

providing some new puzzles for the entrance 

hall waiting area which Mrs Sant and the 

School Council are going to choose. 

They have also decided to treat us to some 

art workshops from Chris Gilbert, the Art and 

Soul Man. He is the gentleman who helped Mrs 

Taylor complete the ‘Our school’ piece of art 

work on display in the entrance hall. I am     

currently arranging the dates for his visits 

and will keep you informed. 

Next week  each class will be  participating in 

3 lessons of age appropriate work with their 

teachers, on the subject of SRE (Sex and  

Relationship Education) If you wish to see any 

of the resources used for these lessons or 

you  have any questions, you are more than  

welcome to see your child’s class teacher. 

Key Dates 

Year 3 Class Assembly Friday 5th February at 

3pm. 

Beeston Residential Information Evening  

Year 2 5.00pm Wednesday 10th February 

PTA Valentines Disco Friday 5th February 

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th     

March  

 

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St 

Oswald’s Church 

 

Congratulations to the Year 5 & 6 football 

team who took part in a tournament at HCCS 

on Wednesday. They came a close second  

behind Holmes Chapel Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Valentines Disco 

It is time to dig out your dancing shoes and 

come along to the PTA Valentines Disco  

Doors open at 6.30pm Refreshments available. 

Year 4 Parents don’t 

forget it is your turn 

to provide the raffle 

prizes so bring your  

contribution to the 

school office. 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating the         

excellent manners that Brereton pupils 

displayed to a visitor to our school.     

During a walk around the school each 

child greeted us with a friendly smile and 

stood back politely to allow us through 

doorways. 

As we observed pupils playing and  

learning they were taking turns and being 

kind and thoughtful towards one another. 

 

I was a very proud headteacher.  


